
We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our referral program! Your support means a lot to us, and we hope 

you had a positive experience. 

We would love to hear your thoughts about the program. Your feedback will help us improve 

and enhance our services for you and other participants. Please take a moment to answer the 

following questions: 

• How did you hear about our referral program? 

• What did you like most about the program? 

• What improvements, if any, would you suggest? 

• Would you recommend our referral program to others? Why or why not? 

Your insights are invaluable to us! Please reply to this email or click on the link below to fill out 

a brief survey: 

Provide Your Feedback 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

